
 

 

 

 

DEVON INTERMEDIATE SCHOOL  

Wish to advise that Enrolments are now  

being taken for the 2018 school year. 

We would also like to invite all parents/caregivers  

of Year 6 students to attend our 

PARENT INFORMATION EVENING 

TUESDAY 22 August 

In the Devon Intermediate School Hall 

6.30pm – Informal gathering and cup of tea/coffee with our staff 

7.00-7.45pm – Presentation by the Principal and students. 

 

UPCOMING   

MARK YOUR CALENDARS FOR 

ORIENTATION DAY 

THURSDAY 30 NOVEMBER 

11am to 2pm in the Hall 

Parents very welcome to attend. 

Jenny Gellen 

Principal 

Phone 758 5266 

 

 

 

 


